
 

Return to school Nursery 

The Nursery Class are due to return from June 8th.  On the return to school there will be a member of 

staff present to guide you to the entrance and advise on entry to the building and how to queue on 

entry if required.  We ask that you maintain social distancing the whole time.  Only one adult can 

accompany their child onto school grounds and you will need to drop your child at the door.  Entry into 

the building is not permitted for parents.  Once you have dropped off your child you must vacate the 

site.  The procedures do sound strict and they go against everything we would normally encourage 

but we have to follow the guidelines to ensure we reduce any risks.  I apologise for this in advance but 

I know it’s necessary and I know that you will understand and support us.   

 

 

Nursery Class entry to school 

 

Name 
 

Location in 
School 

 
 

School Building 
Entry/Entrance 

Point 

School Site 
Entry/Entrance 

Point 

Timings 

Miss  Watson 

Miss Cummings 

Reception 

Classroom 

Reception Door Main Gate (See plan 

attached) 

Start: 8.40 

Finish: 11.40 

Enter through 

Reception Class 

doors 


